
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Antonia Hover 
Wednesday, September 8, 2021 3:29 PM 
'rosannecosta@bellsouth.net' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/7/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 10392-2021 

Subject: FW: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

CORRECTION 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Costa. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210000, and the Office of 

Consumer Assistance and Outreach will be notified. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
C-OV\A.V\A.Ls.s.LoV\, De-putr1 C-Lerfz I 

FLorLDIC! PubLLc. servLc.e C-OV\A.V\A.Ls.s.LoV\, 

2540 sviuV\A.C! rol DC! rz B,ouLeVC! rel 

TC!LLC!viC!.s..s.ee, FL 323JJ 
PvioV\,e: (g50) 413-G4G 7 

From: Anton ia Hover On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:40 PM 
To: 'Rosanne Costa' <rosannecosta@bellsouth .net> 
Cc: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

Good Afternoon, Ms. Costa. 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
C-OV\A.V\A.Ls.s.LoV\, De-puttJ CLerfz I 

FLorLelC! PubLLc. servLc.e C-OV\A.V\A.Ls.s.LoV\, 

2540 svi UV\A.C! rel DC! rz B,ouLeVC! rol 

TC!LLC!viC!s.s.ee, FL 323JJ 
PvioV\,e: (g50) 413-G4G 7 

From: rosannecosta=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io <rosannecosta=bellsouth .net@mg.gospringboard.io> On 

Behalf Of Rosanne Costa 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 202112:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

1 



Dear Commissioner 

I am not in total disagreement with rate the increase, however I think the you (FPL) should 
have a vigorous plan for combating climate change issues similar to your parent company. 
For this reason I agree with the negotiated settlement at this time. No longer is it appropriate 
to state vague remarks regarding you position on this extremely important matter. 

Thank you, 

Rosanne Costa 
2900 SW 22ND CIR APT Al 
DELRAY BEACH FL, 33445-7854 
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1

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 7, 2021 5:40 PM
To: 'Rosanne Costa'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low

Good Afternoon, Ms. Costa. 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Thank you! 
 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 
 

From: rosannecosta=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io <rosannecosta=bellsouth.net@mg.gospringboard.io> On 
Behalf Of Rosanne Costa 
Sent: Saturday, September 4, 2021 12:06 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Tell the PSC Why They Need to Keep Your Power Bill Low 

 
Dear Commissioner 
 
I am not in total disagreement with rate the increase, however I think the you (FPL) should 
have a vigorous plan for combating climate change issues similar to your parent company. 
For this reason I agree with the negotiated settlement at this time. No longer is it appropriate 
to state vague remarks regarding you position on this extremely important matter. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Rosanne Costa 
2900 SW 22ND CIR APT A1 
DELRAY BEACH FL, 33445-7854  

 

 




